INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH
(Circular Dated: 08/09/2019)

Dear Parents,

Fee Concession Application Forms are available in the School Main Office (Accounts). Parents
(Indian Nationality) may please fill up the form and submit with all the required documents by
Sunday, September 15, 2019. '
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Deepak Patankar
Principal




